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MEMO

Date:  November 25, 2024

To: Commissioners Court

From: Clarence Daugherty, P,E., Director of Engineering

Subject:      Denial of a Permit for Construction of an Oncor Substation

Oncor has submitted a permit for a substation that is on land that Oncor bought on CR 590 that is situated 
on the proposed alignment of the future Outer Loop. The technically preferred alignment for the Outer Loop 
was approved in 2010.

Recommended Action: It is recommended that the Commissioners Court deny the substation construction 
permit CONS24-1028-0418. 


